KEEPING YOU SAFE DURING COVID-19

By visiting our farm, you understand that Triple M Farm Mariah’s Mums &
More, LLC cannot be held liable for any exposure to you or your household
members to the COVID-19 virus caused by misinformation on this sign or

by direct contact with our staff or other farm attendees.

Please do not proceed on the farm if you, as well as all household
members, have experienced any symptom of iliness such as cough,
shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fever, chills, repeated
shaking with chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, or new loss of
taste or smell WITHIN THE LAST 14 DAYS.

Please do not proceed on the farm if you, as well as all household
members, have been diagnosed with COVID-19 WITHIN THE PAST

30 DAYS.

Please do not proceed on the farm if you, as well as all household
members, have knowingly been exposed to anyone diagnosed with
COVID-19 WITHIN THE PAST 30 DAYS.

Please do not proceed on the farm if you, as well as all household
members, have traveled outside of the country, or to a highly
impacted area within the United States of America for COVID-19
infections WITHIN THE PAST 30 DAYS.

We do not require a protective face mask while outdoors.

Please wear a mask if you are unable to social distance while outdoors.
Please practice social distancing.

Please follow the directional signs.

Hand washing and sanitizing stations are available.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR FARM!



